
January 23, 2023 

PIKES PEAK SINGERS 
 

WELCOME BACK!  WE ARE EXCITED TO START SECOND SEMESTER WITH 

YOU!! 

 

AUDITIONS:  We are thrilled to welcome new member, Lewis Anderson!  We would like to 

have more new members!  If you know of someone who loves to sing and would be a great fit 

for Pikes Peak Singers please have them call for an audition today and/or bring them to 

rehearsal next week.   

 

PARENT MEETING for second semester will be held on Feb. 6.  Watch for more info coming 

home about that! 

 

SCHEDULES-Spring semester schedules are coming soon!   

 

COMING UP 

February 3, 7:00  CONCERT-Cheyenne Place Retirement Center 

February 6, 7:30  Parent Meeting for second semester 

February 11, 10:00-4:00 PPS and SM Super Saturday 

February 21, 4:30-7:00 Workshop and Concert at Martinez Elementary School 

February 28-March 4 Sing Raise the Roof Festival-all PPS guys 

 

 

QUESTIONS, Call Emily Bond, (719)367-2062; or CSCC, (719)633-3562, 

email cscc@kidssing.org 

 


